
Dear Senator Handzel and Judiciary Committee: 
 
Senate Bill 525 (SB 525) expands the definition of "domestic violence” 
beyond what is required. Please help make the definition more 
reasonable by supporting the dash one and dash three amendments. 
 
Judges now have almost unlimited discretion to remove the right to 
possess firearms from people who have been accused, but not 
necessarily convicted of, a crime covered by SB 525. As I understand it, 
the dash one and dash three amendments would correct this by allowing 
the accused person to seek due process. 
 
If you decide to move SB 525 please support the dash one and dash 
three amendments. 
 
Yours truly,  
 
Lloyd Fenwick 
1205 NW 21St Street 
Albany, OR 
97321, 
 


